
 In true Oak Lake Community School fashion, students and staff 
welcomed the new school year with a community celebration!  On September 21, OLCS 
hosted our annual Back to School BBQ and delighted the audience with a Ukrainian dancing 
performance, led by Grade 3 teacher, Miss Natasha Peper.  In the days leading up to the 
big event, students from Kindergarten to grade 8 worked hard to perfect their dancing 
skills during their gym classes.  Their hard work and willingness to learn paid off when each 
class performed their routine for a gym full of spectators! 

Our Student Council once again planned their annual fundraising event with a local focus in 
mind.  As the media continues to report that Oak Lake might lose its ambulance service, 
OLCS students felt the call to action and set up a donation booth to raise funds to help 
keep this vital service in our community.   

OLCS staff and students would like to thank all parents, families and community members 
for joining us at the BBQ!  A special thank you goes to our local Co-op for once again  

donating to our event! 

Back To School BBQ! 
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On September 15, the Grades 5 and 6 classes 
travelled to Cherry Point for Land and Water Day, 
hosted by West Souris River Conservation District. 

Throughout the day, students visited different 
learning centers focused on land and water 
conservation, taking a n authentic ,hands-on 
approach to their learning! 

Although the weather was chilly, the learning was 
rich and allowed students and staff to experience 
environmental sustainability beyond the four walls 
of the school.   

Thank you to West Souris River Conservation  
District for planning and hosting such an amazing 
event for our students! 
 

Page 2 Oak Lake Community School NewsletterñOctober 2017 

Land and Water Field Trip 

Students and staff once again participated in the Terry Fox Run.   

After an informative presentation on the Marathon of Hope by the 
Grade 4/5 class, students ran their own mini-marathons in the OLCS 
gym due to rainy weather.   

Fundraising efforts this year brought in $125 for cancer research. 
Way to go OLCS! 

Terry Fox Run 


